PROPOSAL

Report on University of Pittsburgh/University of Haifa Program by Dr. Joseph W. Eaton

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
December 10, 1975
Page 4-5

Board voted unanimously to approve a grant from Unrestricted Reserve Fund of the Endowment Funds in the amount of \$10,000 a year for 3 years beginning September 1971 for an exchange program between University of Haifa and University of Pittsburgh.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
June 29, 1971
Page 5

Recommended by Officers to a grant from the Unrestricted Reserve in the amount of \$10,000 a year beginning in September 1971 and continuing for 3 years for an Exchange Program between University of Pittsburgh and Haifa University.

See: Officers Meeting
United Jewish Federation
June 29, 1971
Page 2